1986 Town Meeting

The 1986 town meeting of Eureka was held at the town hall Tuesday March 11.

The meeting was called to order and Henry Larson was elected moderator.

The minutes of the 1985 meeting were approved as read.

There was no old business.

New Business was called for. Geo Johnson inquired about the watershed, surface water management and was informed that it may be dropped.

Disposition of revenue sharing funds was left up to the board on a motion by Clark Smith, seconded by Gary Schultz. The budget for 1987 was explained by Ray Kadlec. There was some discussion about some items. The county would pay up to 50% of some approved projects if they have the money. Not always available. County turnback of the roads on hold for 2 years.

Fire contracts were explained and it was pointed out that the board would try to negotiate new contracts.

Wayne Shaff presented the treasurer report showing we had enough money to crush gravel this year. There were some discussion as to quality of gravel or if some burma should be tried.

Lee Topp said Wayne should be commended for his handling funds resulting in a good sum of interest earned.

The meeting had time to digest the budget and on a motion by Jerry Swanson seconded by Lee Topp the budget was approved.

Levy was set at \$95,100.00 a drop of about 9%. The clerk then presented a breakdown of taxes for 1986. Cheryl Schindeldecker explained about the ambulance proposal of the new setup.

Ray Kadlec asked about changing our legal paper from the tribune to the Farmington Independent. The matter was left up to the board on a motion by Swanson 2<sup>nd</sup> by Lee Topp.

A motion by Lee Topp, seconded by Don Storlie that Eureka try some Burma on a couple of roads this year.

There was no further business so the meeting adjourned.

Election results
Ray Kadlec Supervisor 3 yr 43
Hilman Leine Clerk 40
Supervisor board 39
3 supervisor board 9

Hilman Leine Clerk